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THURSDAY, MAY 21, 2015 

Transportation Advisory Board Recommendation re: Pleasant Drive parking 

The Transportation Advisory Board discussed the current conditions on Pleasant Drive 
and the request to restrict parking along the South side of the road, and on the North side from 
Crest St. until the end of Pleasant. The TAB offers the following recommendation: 

Based on the nature of the street and anecdotal evidence from a resident and 
various TAB members, the TAB recommends that Pleasant Drive be left as it is, 
with parking allowed on both sides except for near the entrance at Greensboro 
Street. Pleasant Drive is a neighborhood street and on-street parking serves to 
slow traffic and makes the street safer. 
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